
Dear Ms Reiley, 
 We want all members of the Environment and Natural Resources committee to know that we 
strongly support HB3364.  
 
 It just makes sense to use the least toxic alternatives when working to control insect, fungal and 
other threats to crops and the environment.  
 
 Also, people have a right to be protected against chemical trespass at their homes and places of 
work. And children, who are most susceptible to unnatural chemicals, must be protected at schools and 
playgrounds, as well as at their homes.  
 
 We understand that HB3364 will require minimal state expenditure. Even if there is more 
expense involved,  experience has shown again and again that the overall expense to the public and to 
the environment from poorly researched and poorly thought-out chemical applications is much greater 
than the wise expense of up-to-date, scientific integrated control of pest damage. 
 
 Please vote for HB3364! Thank you.  
 
 Ernest and Jane Rimerman 
 Eugene, Oregon 
 


